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Dear Parents and Carers
What a great week! 

Firstly, Class 1 have had a couple of visitors in their class this week – Burglar Bill and Burglar Betty! You may recall last week Class 1 read the story of Burglar Bill and the very next day things went missing from the classroom. Well, Class 1 found out that both people were responsible for the theft and they asked them why they stole things. I think they did feel very sorry in the end! Also, Class 1 have been learning about fire fighters and watched some videos. They painted some beautiful fire engines and fire fighters working as team. Well done Class 1!
Class 2 went on a ramble to collect a bank of words for writing about Little Red Riding Hood’s journey to Grandma’s house: they certainly needed to wear their wellies because the ground was very damp which didn’t seem to bother the children! During their English lessons, Year 1 ordered human sentences and Year 2 wrote factual sentences about the “Gray Wolf”- a character that features in the story. They created some wonderful animal prints too during their art lessons and during their science lessons they worked in small groups explain why their chosen animal can live successfully in their habitat. Well done Class 2!
Class 3 have enjoyed their art lessons this week and produced work based upon repeated patterns. During their English lessons they have started to read “Stone Age Boy” by Satoshi Kitamura which links in with their topic – The Stone Age. Within their topic lessons, they’ve continued to learn about the Stone Age and how it is split into 3 sections. They’ve all worked incredibly hard during the studies in the classroom but also within the PE lessons too: they’re developing super passing and dribbling skills within their football lessons – Footballers of the future!
Class 4 have continued working hard during their lessons. They have been learning about pop artist – Roy Lichtenstein, and have produced some very striking pictures. They have continued to learn more sign language which is great. However, the most important part to the week was the Harvest Festival. Year 6 led the service and all the children managed to deliver their lines with confidence: Miss Spennewyn and Mrs Chell were so proud of them - very well done Class 4! 
Take a look at our website to see our class blogs or follow us on Twitter to find out more!

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 2.10.20:
Class 1 –Erin
Class 2 – Henry and Ainé
Class 3 – Ryan and Lilia
Class 4 – Faith and Charlie
Go Team 44 sponsorship: 

Well what can I say but, A BIG THANK YOU again!!!!
Our target was to raise £100 to help support families with a deaf child, or the child themselves but the money raised has exceeded all our expectations….
A grand total increased this week to an amazing - £767.55
£12.50 could give a deaf child’s family valuable support through a confidential Helpline;

£50 could fund a workshop to help a deaf child learn how to be independent; 

£180 could help fund technology to help a deaf child hear school lessons more clearly.

Harvest Festival:
Thank you so much for attending our Harvest Festival. This was the very first time we have invited the whole school to a google meet, but with a few adjustments to the layout, I hope you were able to enjoy the service. Thank you to Reverend Simon for being part of our special assembly – the children loved seeing him and listening to his very important message. Although the service was different from being in church, we were at least able to share with our school family an important event in the Christian calendar. We appreciate its importance and how it reminds Christians of all the good things God gives us. Year 6 did a splendid job delivering the Harvest Festival and all the other classes played a vital role in making the service so special – a big thank you to Miss Spennewyn and Mrs Chell for all their efforts. 
Reminder of staggered start and end times to the school day:

                                  Start of day

8.30am – class 4

8.35am – class 3

8.40am – class 2

8.45am – class 1

End of day

3.15pm – class 1

3.20pm – class 2

3.25pm – class 3

3.30pm – class  4

On Fridays, school will be closing after lunch. Pupils who are not attending care club will be dismissed as follows:

1.15pm – class 1

1.20pm – class 2

1.25pm – class 3

1.30pm – class 4
Reminder:  Precious Peeps can provide care for Friday afternoons (1.30pm – 3.30pm), so please contact the office if your circumstances change and additional child care is needed during the term. 
WEBSITE
Reminder: Please check our website for news, events, newsletters and children’s blogs. The website is a place to go to see up to date information and updates regarding COVID 19.
Please do not send your child into school if they are displaying any of the following:

· Temperature above 37.5C

· Cough

· Loss of taste or smell
The website also has minutes from PTFA and Blogs from the Under 5s – it’s certainly worth a look!

Reminder: Please complete your photograph permission form for the website and Twitter
Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times, and I hope you all enjoy a peaceful weekend.
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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